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Dear Mrs Bailey, 
 
Re: Choir presentation visit 
 
We would like to thank you for a lovely visit to St Wilfrid’s Catholic Academy this 
week, such a warm and welcoming atmosphere especially from yourself, Mr Glover 
and all the Team. 
 
It was wonderful to see all the children in assembly and was a pleasure to present 
and thank all the members of the Choir with their BeEPIC certificates for their 
contribution to the festive season activities at Royal Stoke.   
 
Thank you again to all the children of St Wilfrid’s Choir coming to sing for us, your 
support is very much appreciated and creates a wonderful festive atmosphere, 
making a huge difference to all the patients, staff and visitors. 
 
We hope to see you all again next year.  
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Lynn Oldfield 
UHNM Charity  
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